
 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27 March 2015 
 
 
Mr David Lloyd 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Hertfordshire 
Harpenden Police Station 
15 Vaughan Road 
Harpenden 
Hertfordshire 
AL5 4GZ 
 
 
Dear Mr Lloyd 
 
REPORT OF POLICE AND CRIME PANEL ON YOUR PROPOSED APPOINTMENT 
OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
As agreed by the Police and Crime Panel at its confirmation hearing on Thursday 26 
March 2015, I write to report that the Panel supports your proposed appointment of Mr 
Roy Wilsher to the post of Chief Executive Officer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Tom Hewins 

 
Tom Hewins 
Deputy Clerk to the Panel 
 
 
 
 
 


